
 

 February 18, 2020  
 
Meeting called to order by Tammy McCarter at 6:30 p.m.  
 
Tammy McCarter made a motion for the Meeting Minutes to be read from 
last month. It can be found on our GHS Booster website, Regina Turner 
accepted and Kelly Adams second it.  
 
Treasurer report was read by Brandi Gray. Motion made to accept the 
report by Tammy McCarter and Candace Beck second it.  
 
Regina Turner said we need help with volunteers for our Bazaar.  She 
asked if we know of anyone that does crafts, or baked goods PLEASE ask 
if they can come.  The food trucks have agreed to give us 10% of their 
sales.  All the websites are up and running.  Go to Gibbs Band website, find 
Fundraisers to sign up.   She also has made flyers and is in the process of 
making a full size banner.  The banner  will be made with a changeable 
date so we can reuse it. If anyone knows of places we can advertise, 
please let Regina or Kelly know so we can pass it out.  She also mentioned 
that she is going to ask if all parents can donate a nice, not used, item for a 
table for the Boosters.   
 
Kelly Adams was at  the Womens Expo where she passed out flyers. She 
also has been calling people and spreading the word.   
 
Brandi said that the lady for the 5K has not yet put our ad on their website.  
She told her if it was not up and running by the end of the week, we will be 
getting a refund. 
 
Regina asked about concessions for next year.  Erica Russell and Melissa 
Phillips will be co-managing it together this year. 
 
Mr. Humber wanted us to know that the Band Concert is this Thursday, 
February 20

th
 at 7:00.  The guard will be performing.  Festival  this year will 

be on March 4
th
 at Maryville College.  We will be stopping at the fast food 

places across from the Airport  after they perform to eat lunch.   
 
On March 10

th
 is the middle school band concert and it is also 8

th
 grade 

night here at the gym.  Tammy McCarter volunteered to set a table up to 



pass out Bazaar information and Booster information.  Mr. Humber bought 
the kids dinner when they went to All East.  He asked if we could reimburse 
him for some of it would be great. 
 
Disney trip is March 14

th
 and they will be at Hollywood Studios on the 15

th
, 

Magic Kingdom on the 16
th
 and will be performing at 2:30 that day.   

 
Bob Beck wanted to know if we could get a spare key for the little trailer.  
Brandi mentioned she had a gift certificate for Ace hardware.  Tammy 
volunteered Mike to go there and buy two combination locks. 
 
Next month’s meeting will be Tuesday, March 24

th
 at 6:30 in the band 

room. 
 
Kelly Adams made a motion to adjourn meeting and Regina Turner second 
it.  Meeting adjourned at 7:02 p.m. 
 
  


